
Town of Amherstburg 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

October 27, 2023 

Member of Provincial Parliament 
Constituency Office 
310 Thomas Rd 
Amherstburg, ON N9V 2Y9 
VIA EMAIL: anthony. leardi@pc.ola.org 

Attn: MPP Anthony Leardi 

Re: Letter of Support for the Physician Recruitment Position Program 

Michael Prue, Mayor 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Town of Amherstburg to raise awareness and support for the 
Physician Recruitment Position as per Council resolution below. 

Resolution# 20231023-015 

That: 
1. The Mayor and Deputy Mayor bring forward to County Council a request for 

Administration to bring a report back on how the Physician Recruitment position could be 

reintroduced and; 
2. That a letter be sent to MPP Leardi from the Mayor seeking assistance in raising 

awareness of this issue and requesting any support or direction he would recommend 

the Town could take to attract physicians for the area. 

With your direction and support, reintroducing the physician recruitment program will have a 
positive impact on the community by filling positions with short and long-term benefits, and 
building lasting professional practices in the Amherstburg community. Improving people's lives 
is hugely rewarding and contributing to health and wellness is highly essential. 

We kindly request that you assist in raising awareness for the physician recruitment position 
program to help the community attract more physicians for the region. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Prue, Mayor 
Town of Amherstburg 

519-736-0012 • 27 1 Sandwich Street South, Amherstburg, Ontario N9A 2A5 • mprue@amherstburg.ca 

Town of Amherstburg 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

October 27, 2023 

Member of Provincial Parliament 
Constituency Office 
310 Thomas Rd 
Amherstburg, ON N9V 2Y9 
VIA EMAIL: anthony. leardi@pc.ola.org 

Attn: MPP Anthony Leardi 

Re: Letter of Support for the Physician Recruitment Position Program 

Michael Prue, Mayor 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Town of Amherstburg to raise awareness and support for the 
Physician Recruitment Position as per Council resolution below. 

Resolution# 20231023-015 

That: 
1. The Mayor and Deputy Mayor bring forward to County Council a request for 

Administration to bring a report back on how the Physician Recruitment position could be 

reintroduced and; 
2. That a letter be sent to MPP Leardi from the Mayor seeking assistance in raising 

awareness of this issue and requesting any support or direction he would recommend 

the Town could take to attract physicians for the area. 

With your direction and support, reintroducing the physician recruitment program will have a 
positive impact on the community by filling positions with short and long-term benefits, and 
building lasting professional practices in the Amherstburg community. Improving people's lives 
is hugely rewarding and contributing to health and wellness is highly essential. 

We kindly request that you assist in raising awareness for the physician recruitment position 
program to help the community attract more physicians for the region. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Prue, Mayor 
Town of Amherstburg 

519-736-0012 • 27 1 Sandwich Street South, Amherstburg, Ontario N9A 2A5 • mprue@amherstburg.ca 

Town of Amherstburg 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

October 27, 2023 

Member of Provincial Parliament 
Constituency Office 
310 Thomas Rd 
Amherstburg, ON N9V 2Y9 
VIA EMAIL: anthony. leardi@pc.ola.org 

Attn: MPP Anthony Leardi 

Re: Letter of Support for the Physician Recruitment Position Program 

Michael Prue, Mayor 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Town of Amherstburg to raise awareness and support for the 
Physician Recruitment Position as per Council resolution below. 

Resolution# 20231023-015 

That: 
1. The Mayor and Deputy Mayor bring forward to County Council a request for 

Administration to bring a report back on how the Physician Recruitment position could be 

reintroduced and; 
2. That a letter be sent to MPP Leardi from the Mayor seeking assistance in raising 

awareness of this issue and requesting any support or direction he would recommend 

the Town could take to attract physicians for the area. 

With your direction and support, reintroducing the physician recruitment program will have a 
positive impact on the community by filling positions with short and long-term benefits, and 
building lasting professional practices in the Amherstburg community. Improving people's lives 
is hugely rewarding and contributing to health and wellness is highly essential. 

We kindly request that you assist in raising awareness for the physician recruitment position 
program to help the community attract more physicians for the region. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Prue, Mayor 
Town of Amherstburg 

519-736-0012 • 27 1 Sandwich Street South, Amherstburg, Ontario N9A 2A5 • mprue@amherstburg.ca 

Town of Amherstburg 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

October 27, 2023 

Member of Provincial Parliament 
Constituency Office 
310 Thomas Rd 
Amherstburg, ON N9V 2Y9 
VIA EMAIL: anthony. leardi@pc.ola.org 

Attn: MPP Anthony Leardi 

Re: Letter of Support for the Physician Recruitment Position Program 

Michael Prue, Mayor 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Town of Amherstburg to raise awareness and support for the 
Physician Recruitment Position as per Council resolution below. 

Resolution# 20231023-015 

That: 
1. The Mayor and Deputy Mayor bring forward to County Council a request for 

Administration to bring a report back on how the Physician Recruitment position could be 

reintroduced and; 
2. That a letter be sent to MPP Leardi from the Mayor seeking assistance in raising 

awareness of this issue and requesting any support or direction he would recommend 

the Town could take to attract physicians for the area. 

With your direction and support, reintroducing the physician recruitment program will have a 
positive impact on the community by filling positions with short and long-term benefits, and 
building lasting professional practices in the Amherstburg community. Improving people's lives 
is hugely rewarding and contributing to health and wellness is highly essential. 

We kindly request that you assist in raising awareness for the physician recruitment position 
program to help the community attract more physicians for the region. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Prue, Mayor 
Town of Amherstburg 

519-736-0012 • 27 1 Sandwich Street South, Amherstburg, Ontario N9A 2A5 • mprue@amherstburg.ca 

Town of Amherstburg 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

October 27, 2023 

Member of Provincial Parliament 
Constituency Office 
31 O Thomas Rd 
Amherstburg, ON N9V 2Y9 
VIA EMAIL: anthony. leardi@pc. ola. org 

Attn: MPP Anthony Leardi 

Re : Letter of Support for the Physician Recruitment Position Program 

Michael Prue, Mayor 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Town of Amherstburg to raise awareness and support for the 
Physician Recruitment Position as per Council resolution below. 

Resolution # 20231023-015 

That: 
1. The Mayor and Deputy Mayor bring forward to County Council a request for 

Administration to bring a report back on how the Physician Recruitment position could be 

reintroduced and; 

2. That a letter be sent to MPP Leardi from the Mayor seeking assistance in raising 

awareness of this issue and requesting any support or direction he would recommend 

the Town could take to attract physicians for the area. 

With your direction and support, reintroducing the physician recruitment program will have a 
positive impact on the community by filling positions with short and long-term benefits, and 
building lasting professional practices in the Amherstburg community. Improving people's lives 
is hugely rewarding and contributing to health and wel lness is highly essential. 

We kindly request that you assist in raising awareness for the physician recruitment position 
program to help the community attract more physicians for the region. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Prue, Mayor 
Town of Amherstburg 

mailto:anthony.leardi@pc.ola.org



